
   

 
 

            

 

REPORT TO THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Carlos P. Baía, Deputy City Manager for Development 

DATE: April 22, 2019 

SUBJECT: Resolution providing for the supplemental appropriation of $19,536.84 generated 

from the sale of timber from City-owned, non-Conservation property and 

transferring $19,536.84 to the Community Improvement Trust.  

 

Recommendation 

Accept this report and set the attached resolution for public hearing. 

 

Background 

Over the last year, the City has held three timber sales from trees harvested on non-conservation 

lands.  The harvests were for the following: 

 

 Red pine salvage at City’s former Water Tower Lot:   

 Red pine salvage at Penacook Lake/Garrison Park   

 Clearing for the City’s Fire Training Facility    

 

 

Discussion 

 

These three timber sales generated a total of $19,536.84 in revenue.  As these dollars were not 

raised from conservation property, City staff recommends that the funds be transferred to the 

City’s Community Improvement Trust.   
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